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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 11th December 2006

Question  No 12
Question:
Cllr M. Murphy
To ask the Manager has he considered of the role of dog wardens to include the capture of feral cats in order to have the cats neutered, as recommended by various animal rights groups?”

Reply: 
The Council’s statutory function in relation to animal control does not extend to cats and accordingly Dog Wardens have no powers in this regard.
The Cat Protection Society promotes, provides and improves the welfare of cats, both feral and domestic and the Council gives an annual contribution to that Society to assist towards their running costs.
